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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

As I watch how Providence is treating their nurses during contract negotiations, I see 

that it is absolutely necessary to have unemployment insurance. Personally, I have 

not ever used unemployment, so to have that option if I was fighting for what I believe 

in, I would want that backup (paycheck) while I’m fighting. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support, 

Jennifer RN 


